Project Update: April 2014
After the installation of the electric fencing, we have closely monitored the incidences of crop raiding in the project site. Not a single case of crop raiding, property damage and encounter has been reported except that a lonely juvenile spent about a week in the forest adjoining the agriculture field. After the school resumed for the new academic year, the awareness programme in schools was conducted. The awareness was mostly on the behaviour of wild elephant and how to behave during encounters and chasing away from the field. The kids like school bag with Rufford logo print and instrument box were given to children. Some schools have expressed their appreciation on their Facebook timeline https://www.facebook.com/tshewang.ngedup/posts/666003850170641?pnref=story. The teachers and students of the schools in project area have conceived this awareness programme as prerequisite for reducing human-elephant conflict and therefore, proposed to jointly conduct such awareness programmes to parents of their children very shortly. Some pictures from the awareness programme below:
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